MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Randy Poe



Superintendent 

DATE:
August 1, 2018
RE:
Northern Kentucky Chamber of Commerce Membership 2018-2019
I recommend the board approve the Northern Kentucky Chamber Membership 2018-2019 in the amount of $602.00, as presented.  
